
APPLICATION TO DESIGNATE A NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN AREA 
 
Buckland Monachorum Parish Council has applied to West Devon Borough Council and Dartmoor 
National Park Authority to prepare a Neighbourhood Plan for their area.  This plan will consider how 
and where future development could take place in the Parish.  Before any work on preparing a plan 
can start, the area that the plan will cover needs to be decided.   
 
We are asking for your thoughts on whether the proposed plan area is appropriate.  If the area is 
approved, there will be an opportunity for you to get involved in what you would like to see in the plan.  
 
Only comments relating to the designation of the plan area can be considered at this time.   
 
The following area is proposed:   

 
 
To view the plan area application 
please visit www.westdevon.gov.uk 
or contact the Council’s Strategic 
Planning Team for more information.  
 
The deadline for receiving comments 
on the proposed plan area is 15th 
September 2014. 
 
Any comments should be sent to: 
 
Strategic Planning, West Devon 
Borough Council, Kilworthy Park, 
Tavistock, PL19 0BZ or email 
strategic.planning@swdevon.gov.uk  

 
Or 
 
Jo Rumble 
Communities Officer 
Dartmoor National Park Authority 
Parke, Haytor Road 
Newton Abbot 
Devon, TQ13 9JQ 
jrumble@dartmoor.gov.uk  

 
Please note: Any comments made about 

the proposed plan area cannot be treated as 
confidential and may be made publicly 
available at both the Council and Dartmoor 
National Park Authorities offices and on the 
websites.  Your personal information will be 
held securely by West Devon Borough 
Council for the above 
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